Parent Link 2021-2022
2-17-2022
Good afternoon Lake Forest Parents...

We are hosting a Hallandale Zone meeting in our Media center this Friday Feb. 18 at
9:00. We will be discussing ways to help close the gap in learning and how each
school within the zone is addressing this need. If you plan to attend, please bring your
photo ID to be checked in as a visitor.

As always...but especially now, attendance is important. Students are missing
valuable time preparing for their day and missing instruction because they are late to
school. Classes begin right at 8:00 AM. Please help build a positive mindset about
school by getting your child to school on time. And a BIG thanks to those parents who
do get them here on time!!

Finally, Remember, next Monday there is no school in observance of President’s Day.
School will resume on Tuesday Feb. 22.

Have a wonderful evening.



